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Please re-examine the Development Consent Order!

The omission of current cost estimates, UNESCO’s position, plus new information
made public since the Examination closed in October 2019 are, together,
compelling grounds for a re-examination by an independent panel to be
underatken very soon.  

This should happen  BEFORE the Secretary of State re-examines an application
for a Development Consent Order for a plan that barely differs from the original.  

A wider and more far-sighted approach to the issues and some creative lateral
thinking need to be employed, before any plan  is submitted for approval by the
Secretary of State, the current plan being inapporapriate for many reasons.

Thank you.

Richard G. Grylls, 




